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ENGAGE.EMPOWER.EDUCATE.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
~ May 4th – Tuesday – Election Day – No 

School

~ May 6th – Thursday – 6:00pm – PTO Meeting

~ May 12th –Wednesday - Avers Pizza Dine & 

Donate Event 

~ May 26th – Wednesday – Last Day of School

~ May 27th – Thursday – 1st Day of Summer 
Break

~ August 4th – Wednesday – 1st Day of School  

for 2021/2022

Lunch Menu   
Menu is subject to change

Monday – May 3rd

Chicken Pasta Alfredo
Pasta Alfredo
Green Beans 
Garlic Toast
Garden Salad
Milk

Tuesday – May 4th

NO SCHOOL!

Wednesday – May 5th

Pepperoni Pizza
Cheese Pizza
Carrots
Fruit Punch
Milk

Thursday – May 6th

Enchiladas
Mexican Rice
Apple Juice
Strawberry Fruit Cup
Milk

Friday – May 7th

Chicken Smackers
Potato Wedges
Garden Salad
Milk

Milk Choices:
1% White Milk

Fat Free White Milk
Lactose Free Milk
1% Chocolate Milk THINK TICKET WINNERS

Congratulations to our “Think Ticket” 

Winners who have displayed 

outstanding care, safety, responsibility,
respect, or their personal best.
K- Jazlynn Jones and Angelo Castillo-Cortes
1st - Tate Gastineau and Asa Champion*
2nd - Joseph Regan-New and Ellie Duncan
3rd - Julian Bomgardner* and Austin White-Meyer*
4th - Della Hamilton* and Rain Noble*
5th - Izzy Gillespie* and Aemilia Loos*
6th - Anna Fry and Tristan Eacret

School is closed on 

Election Day,
Tuesday, May 4th!  

PTO MEETING VIA ZOOM!    

THURSDAY, MAY 7TH 

6:00PM 
Link – https://tinyurl.com/564w7xx4

Questions: farview_pto@yahoo.com 

Reminder:
Parents and visitors 
will not be allowed 
into school buildings 
this school year.  
Contact us and we 
will be happy to 
meet with you by 
phone or video 
conferencing.  

THINK SKILL OF 

THE  WEEK:
“Appropriate Voice Tone”
Ask your children if they 

know the steps:

1) Listen to the level of voices around you.

2) Change your voice to match.

3) Watch and listen for visual cues and 

adjust your voice as needed.

Clothing Give-Away
Where : Free Methodist Church  

1121 South Lincoln Street 
Phone : 812-332-6425

When : Saturday, May 15th

9:00 am – 1:00pm
Items Include : Clothing, shoes and 

jackets for children and adults, shoes, 

and jackets
Note : Sack lunches provided while 

supplies last

Mrs. Crigler’s 6th Grade Class held an Egg 
Drop Competition to determine who could 
create a structure that would prevent an egg 
from breaking when dropped from the 
Fairview roof.  The winning student was 
Nadia Buggs-Vosekas.  Braydon Flynn and 
Harper Black tied for 2nd Place followed by 
Anthony Wrancher!  Great job!

PTO  note cards are 
st ill available for purchase.  
The cards feature paintings 
by our Fairview student 
artists.  Two different sets 
of 12 cards are on sale at 
Fairview and at Gather on 
t he square. Each set costs 
$10.00. Proceeds will go to the Fairview PTO 
t o help support our students and faculty.



IMPORTANT! IMPORTANT!
Please assist your child with memorizing 
their full name, their address, their parents 

full names and telephone number(s) and 
their bus number.  This may be critically 

important information in an emergency.

FUN FACT
Newborn babies cannot shiver.  Until 
they are six months of age, babies will 
jerk their arms and legs to keep warm!

DR. REYNOLDS’ ARTIST’S CORNER
This week, we feature tessellations by 4th Graders Brooklyn 

Jordan and Savannah Riddle.

IT’S TIME TO REGISTER 
FOR KINDERGARTEN!
Children who are five years of age by August 1st

are eligible to enter kindergarten. Please visit 
the MCCSC.edu website for enrollment 
instructions and to attend a Kindergarten 
Virtual Open House. Please note that your 
child’s birth certificate (or passport), immunization records and two 
documents that verify that you live in the school attendance area are 
required for the enrollment process. 

REMINDER!
For safety reasons,
flip-flops and

backless sandals
or slides may not
be worn at 

School!

Jaimeson Reed in Mrs. Boller’s 2
nd

Grade class uses technology to study 

mealworms.

What: Dine and Donate event to raise 
money for the Fairview PTO.

When: Wednesday, May 12th

Where: Avers Pizza (812-331-5555)
Delivery or Store Pick Up!

How: When you order, let Avers know you 

want to support Fairview Elementary School 
with your purchase. They will donate 20% 

back to the school. If you order online, please 

note on your online order to let Avers know 
you want to support Fairview Elementary 

School.

ATTENTION!  5th grade students, would you like 

to play a band instrument as a 6th grader? Be on the 

lookout for a letter about joining! Contact Mrs. Olivo
with questions: 812-330-7732 ext 51332 or email 
solivo@mccsc.edu.

TESTING!
The mandatory state 
testing continues 

through  May 14th.  
It is so important that 
students are present, on time, 

and have had plenty of sleep, 
so they can do their very best.  


